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SUBMISSION GUIDELINES 
 

Structure of the Review 
 
The above review includes a meeting by a Review Team, which is scheduled for 19 - 21 March 2014. 
 
As part of the review process, University staff and stakeholders are invited to make written submissions, 
which are addressed to the Review Team.  
 
Staff submissions should address the review’s Terms of Reference, which can be accessed from Planning, 
Quality and Reporting.  
 
You may request to supplement your written submission with an oral presentation to the Review Team.  
 
If you wish to submit to this review please:  
 

 address the Terms of Reference; 
 be concise; and 
 include your contact details in the event the Review Team wish to contact you. 

 
If you wish your submission to remain confidential to the Review Team, or should you wish to talk 
with the Review Team, please advise Associate Professor Anne Young at Planning, Quality & 
Reporting. 
 
Submissions should be received by close of business Friday 21 February 2014. 
 
Submissions should be sent to: 
 
Associate Professor Anne Young 
Director - Planning, Quality & Reporting 
(Vice Chancellor’s Division) 
University of Newcastle 
 
Email: Anne.Young@newcastle.edu.au  
Telephone: (02) 4921 6450; Fax: 02 4921 6988 

http://www.newcastle.edu.au/service/quality/external-program-reviews/external-program-reviews.html
mailto:Anne.Young@newcastle.edu.au

